
PTO March
Newsletter

Don't forget to buy
your yearbook! 

Upcoming Events
3/1 - Dress like Dr. Seuss
Characters 
3/1 - Spring Market 5-7pm
3/4-3/19 - Fun Run
Fundraiser 
3/5- PTO Board Meeting 
3/8 - Wear Beach/Luau
Attire 
3/11-3/15 - Spring Break
3/18 - No School
3/19 - McTeacher Night
(PreK-2) 
3/20 - McTeacher Night
(3-5)
3/21 - Fun Run!
3/22 - Spring Photos
3/25 - PTO General
Meeting
3/26 - Report Cards on
HAC
3/29 - No School Yearbooks are on sale now until they sell

out. Purchase yours today at:
www.buytheyearbook.com

WCES PTO is holding our 1st Annual Fun Run
Fundraiser from March 4th-March 19th and our

Fun Run on Thursday, March 21st! Students who
register & raise $25 or more will be able to

participate in our FunRun & will receive a pair of
sunglasses.There will be class, individual &

school wide incentives! PTO will send the link to
register on March 4th! 

Fun Run Fundraiser



PTO General Meeting
Parents welcome:

Monday: March 25, 2023 at 4:30pm

Wards Creek Elementary Cafe 








